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OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAJP-2922/10


23 November 2010
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Original: Spanish
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, Ambassador Hugo de Zela, Permanent Representative of Peru to the OAS, hereby advises that the special meeting of the CAJP on access to public information, which had been scheduled for December 7, 2010, will now be held on December 13, from 2:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room.
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